
 
 

Please check back often to view upcoming opportunities. Thank you for 
your interest in helping! 

 
As a reminder, individuals who wish to volunteer need to complete: 
 
Monroe Application 
Monroe background check 
 

 
We are off to a great start this 2025-2026 school year!  I look forward to working with 
you again this year! Please use the links below to complete the volunteer paperwork! 
Upcoming volunteer opportunities will be listed below throughout the school year! Thank 
you so much for helping make Monroe the wonderful school it is! 

 
                             Monroe Elem CRHR 
 
                             Monroe Elem Volunteer Application 
 
 

              PTO Meetings  

https://app.betterimpact.com/Application?OrganizationGuid=9088ea9f-6736-4ea0-9d04-0e211bcb97eb&ApplicationFormNumber=1
https://www.rhris.com/ApplyNowV3/ApplyNowV3.cfm?siteid=10307S&pnbr=1
https://www.rhris.com/ApplyNowV3/ApplyNowV3.cfm?siteid=10307S&pnbr=1
https://app.betterimpact.com/Application?OrganizationGuid=9088ea9f-6736-4ea0-9d04-0e211bcb97eb&ApplicationFormNumber=1


     6:30pm-7:30pm Media Center  
Kids welcome, Free childcare provided  

(Preschool age and up) 
A great way to get to know Monroe staff and other Monroe families! 

 
Tuesday, December 2nd 
Tuesday, February 3rd 

Tuesday, April 7th 
Tuesday, May 19th 

 

1. Workroom Volunteer - On-going  
We are looking for extra help in our workroom. If you are interested in cutting, 
copying or laminating, this opportunity is for you! You can come in to help out at 
your convenience or take a project home to work on! If you are interested, please 
contact Wendy Brown/Volunteer Service Coordinator for more information. 

 

         2. Fundraiser Prize Patrol​  

 This year, the fundraiser will start on Wednesday, November, 5th and run through Friday, 
November 14th! We will be needing volunteers to be a part of our "prize patrol"! The prize 
patrol volunteers will sort earned prizes each morning and deliver them to the  
classrooms on the mornings of Thursday, November 6th, Friday, November 7th, Monday, 
November 10th-Friday, November 14th and Monday, November 17th! We will be starting 
at 9:30am in the workroom! This typically takes about 1-2 hours each morning; however, 
this will vary based on the amount of prizes earned! Please let me know if you are 
interested in being a part of the prize patrol and which day/days you are available to 
help!!  
  

          3. Chaperones for Field Trips 
To be considered as a chaperone, a background check and volunteer forms are 
mandatory. Please watch for information from your student's classroom teacher. 
Please use the links below to complete! 
 

○​ Monroe Application 
○​ Monroe background check 

 

https://out.smore.com/e/p9ahv/czzSkg?__$u__
https://out.smore.com/e/p9ahv/hEpA7p?__$u__


 
       

 
 

 

 


